
05/11/20 
 
Thank you Weston for the diligent social distancing and safety practices.  Although the threat of 
COVID-19is not completely eliminated, we have successfully slowed the spread of it within our 
community.  In turn, we will begin to incrementally ease some of the restrictions in place.  
 
As of today, 05/11/2020 the track at Weston High School is open to the public for usage.  The 
following rules are to be complied with while using the track: 
 

- Social Distancing must be followed at all times! Maintain a minimum distance of 6 feet 
from others 

- Slower traffic should be on the outer lanes of the track and faster individuals on the inner 
lanes.  Leave multiple lanes of spacing when passing others 

- No groups of more than 5 people are to congregate at the track. Please continue to wear 
a face mask while standing and speaking with others 

- Gloves and masks are required while on the stands 
- All PPE and other garbage should be properly disposed of in the garbage receptacles 

provided 
 
 

 On Wednesday 05/13/2020 we plan to open the fields at the Weston Public Schools to the 
public. The rules for field usage will be posted prior to Wednesday.  
 
It is all of our responsibility to comply with the safety rules in place in order to maintain an open 
status for the facilities.  Please note that unsafe behavior and violations of the rules in place 
may result in subsequent closures.  


